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ALLOA COMMUNITY COUNCIL 23 February 2016 

INTRODUCTION 

You will all be aware that your ward officers are 

342 Iain Moffat,  
266 Neale Kennedy,  

who both pass on their apologise for not being able to attend.  

CALLS TO POLICE 

During period 26th January 2016, to 22nd February 2016, PSoS received 421 calls to 
incidents in Alloa; 

Beat A01 – 84 calls received for area leading from town towards Cambus. 
Beat A02 – 139 calls received for area behind Tesco out towards Clackmannan 
Beat A03 – 116 calls for town centre 
Beat A04 – 82 calls received for area leading out towards Tullibody 

Calls range from public looking for advice from Police, member of the public reporting 
drug related issues, disturbance, road traffic offences and concern for person.  Not all call 
result in a report(s) having to be submitted. 

RECORDED CRIME 

During period 26th January 2016, to 22nd February 2016,  

130 crimes recorded 
63 undetected 
67 detected, including 14 road traffic offences. 

Detection rate 51% 

15 domestic related incidents. 

2 hate related incidents. – including offence at Alloa v Rangers. 

On 30th January 2016, Robbery reported in Harris Court, Alloa – mobile phone stolen 
from 15 year old male after threats, no weapon seen, 20 year old male arrested and 
remanded in custody. 

6 recorded crimes related to alcohol- including robbery reported. 
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5 drug related crimes recorded.  Recovery £1,500 illegal drugs and a local male and 
female reported. 
  
ANY OTHER COMMUNITY ISSUES 
Facebook and Twitter – Community Messages can be placed on local Police sites via 
Community Sergeant. 
Issues in Alloa town Centre re youths causing nuisance value and anti-social behavior, 
youths have been identified and spoken to on several occasions by Neale and Iain, leading 
to several charges being preferred and two of the youths being placed into temporary care 
through liaising with Clacks Social Work. Volume of calls to town Centre have dropped 
considerably and work will continue to engage with and disrupt youths whilst in town 
centre. 
Parking Alloa Town Centre.  Due to Traffic Wardens no longer being employed locally there 
has been a significate increase in the number of drivers parking (abandoning) their 
vehicles on double yellow lines, disabled parking bays and taxi ranks around town center.  
Iain and Neale are more than aware of the issues and when available will conduct 
enforcement by issuing parking tickets.  Consideration for Community Council to maybe 
raise issue with Council to employ a Traffic Warden.    
NB please ensure property is secure and report anything suspicious.  Record make, 
model, serial numbers of property, security mark, register property, and take 
photographs. 

FEEDBACK FROM MEETING 
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